
Certificate of Appreciation
The organising team of

Software Freedom Day Melbourne 
   held at the State Library of Victoria September 18th, 2010

would like to express our sincere gratitude and thanks to

Melbourne Free Software Group
for your support and assistance in 
  making this a great event


